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Sent:

27 May 2009 20:26

To: Planning 18 MAY 2009
Subject: S6/2009/772/FP e
N L o

Tracy Harvey/Mr M.Peacock
WelHat Planning Department

Sir/Madam,
Thankyou for your letter of 7 May re the above planning application, relating to proposed
development immediately adjoining our flat at 17 Gloucester Court.

My wife and I would like to observe that Gloucester Court has been carefully planned to avoid the
overlooking of one property by another. To this end the flats are laid out in an arc, of less than a
quarter of a circle. Even a window at one end of this arc is not significantly overlooked by a window
at the other end, so that we are all very private. The arc is obviously a major architetural feature of
this development.

This privacy offered by the arc structure may be compromised by the side extension proposed in the
above development. Windows in its side wall would be very close to our flat, and would look in to it.
Conversely, we would look into those windows. From our point of view and that of our three

neighbours in this block, it would be better if there were no windows in that side wall. If such a
window is essential, could it be at the road end?

Yours sincerely  --- Michael and Patricia McLoughlin, 17 Gloucester Court AL10 QUT ---
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